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May 2015 
 
Dear Parents 
 
A student from Bishops has had his mobile phone stolen from out of his hand, whilst 
using it, as he was walking from school towards the railway station along Fisherton 
Street. The police are taking the matter very seriously and have asked us to ask you to 
warn your sons and pass on the following advice: 
 
Students must be vigilant on their way to the station and NOT walk alone. 
 
Students should refrain from using their phones publically, including playing 
games, as this makes them unaware of their surroundings (traffic included).  
 
Be aware that wearing earphones when walking also increases vulnerability.  
 
Mrs M Jenner 
Head of Middle School  

 


